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What We Do
Working with other U.S. government agencies,
like-minded governments, civil society, and
multi-stakeholder partners, we strive to
maintain a global network that is open,
interoperable, reliable, and secure.

Examples of Engagement
Bilateral: We raise concerns about restrictions
on the Internet bilaterally with governments.
Multilateral: We collaborate with like-minded
governments to advance Internet freedom,
including in multilateral fora such as the UN
Human Rights Council, the G-7, and the G-20.

We convene meetings and
events on the margins of human rights- and
cyber-related conferences to bring together
stakeholders to address topical Internet
freedom issues.
Programming: Since 2007, the U.S.
government has provided over $125 million to
support Internet freedom. Our Office of
Global Programs oversees programming that
empowers civil society online through support
for innovative technologies, digital safety,
policy advocacy, and research programs.
Building awareness in the U.S. Government:
We build tools and conduct training to help
our State Department and interagency
colleagues become more effective envoys on
Internet freedom issues.

